COMMUNICATION C49
ITEM NO. 4
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

----Original Message-----

From: John Qaqish

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 5:23 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Proposed Development- 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive - NO!

Hi,

I am resident of Woodbridge for the last 9yrs at the corner of Major Mackenzie and Weston Rd. I definitely reject and say NO to this. It is crazy to have it there and cover the beautiful homes! Definitely a big Eye Soar! There is no subway system and doesn't make sense. They all should be on Hwy 7 where the subway is! Thank you

Sent from my iPhone